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December 28, 2021 
 
New Covid Visiting / Resident Outing Safety Directives 
 
Effective December 30, 2021, the government has directed the following temporary 
safety precautions be put into place for all long term care homes in Ontario: 
 

• Access to long term care homes by general visitors will be paused.  Designated 
caregivers may continue to enter long term care homes. 

 

• Day absences for all residents for social purposes will be paused. 
 
Please note that we are still able to schedule virtual visits and window visits.  Please call 
and ask to speak with the Activity Dept for scheduling information.   Thank you for your 
continued patience and understanding during these challenging times. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Joe Babcock 
Administrator 
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